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I thoroughly object to puppy farms where puppies are separated from their mothers at the 
earliest possible time to be sold. 
These dogs are often genetically bred to bring out features that are appealing but cause suffering. 
In particular I object to the continues breeding of French Bulldogs that in the majority of cases 
cannot mate naturally with puppies delivered by caesarian section. 


